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                                     Principal                                                 Assistant Principal                                      Assistant Principal 

 

Dear Students, Parents, and Guardians:  

 

The yearbook staff has begun work for this year’s Merrimack High School Yearbook. The 2022 Echo will cover 

the highlights of the school year with hundreds of photos and stories about academic accomplishments, club 

activities, school sports, special events and class histories. This year’s yearbook will be particularly special as it 

will capture a school year that is more normal than the previous two.  

 

Yearbooks must be ordered in advance.  Only a limited number of books will be printed, so reserve your copy 

today: 

• Yearbooks may be ordered at: www.jostensyearbooks.com 

• Order your yearbook now to buy it at the lowest price: 

o Now until November 19, 2021 yearbooks cost $63.00. 

o Yearbooks ordered between November 20, 2021 and February 25, 2022 cost $73.00. 

o Yearbooks ordered between February 26, 2022 and May 20, 2022 cost $83.00. 

• Please note: May 20, 2022 is the last day to order your yearbook online. 

• Payment plans may be set up online. 

• If students are unable to order their yearbook online, they may see Mrs. Rank in room 203 or Mr. 

Williams in room 206 for a printed order form. 

 

Parents of seniors:  Recognition ads are on sale!  Yearbook recognition ads are a great way for parents, 

families and friends to commemorate student achievements and important milestones. In addition, revenues 

from recognition ads help our school to create a better yearbook. To purchase your ad online, please visit 

jostensadservice.com. Jostens is managing your school's yearbook ad sales so please do not contact or send 

materials to the school.  All ad orders must be placed online by February 10, 2022.  More details about 

purchasing senior recognition ads are on the other side of this letter. 

 

A copy of this letter is posted on the MHS website, will be distributed in homerooms, and will be emailed to all 

MHS parents/guardians who have signed up to receive emails from Mr. Claire.  Please do not hesitate to reach 

out to the yearbook advisors via email at mhs.yearbook@sau26.org if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

Cassie Rank & Bryce Williams 

MHS Yearbook Advisors 
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